


 

 

farming community have identified this as an issue. Our skills base for food 

production needs to be replenished and routes other than the traditional 
familial transfer of land need to be established so that people can enter the 

profession as a choice rather than only as an inheritance.  Community of 

commonly held land options as well as establishing a system for the long term 

leasing of land should be considered and resources as an environmental 
action. 

4. Clare PPN recommends an expansion of ‘farming with nature schemes’ an 
expansion of organic farming schemes and the promotion and support for 

locally produced food.  

5. Clare PPN recommends significant supports be introduced for ‘re-wilding’ of 
supposed non-productive land rather than the traditional drainage, planting 

or reclamation of same.  

6. Clare PPN recommends that schemes to encourage tree planting are 
redesigned so that they facilitate mixed planting and agricultural usage of 

land which can assist soil quality, shelter, prevent erosion and provide carbon 
sequestration. 

7. Clare PPN recommends a re-balancing of ‘input’ based farming where 
intensive nitrates and fertilizer usage is required to sustain farming incomes. 

As these inputs increase in price it will become more logical to promote and 
sustain methods of farming which do not require them. 

8. Clare PPN notes that water and river catchment pollution is concentrated in 
areas of heaviest dairy farming. We consider this unsustainable and that a 

recalibration of farming methods and intensity is necessary. Clare PPN 

strongly supports the protection of rural and farmers income during the 
necessary transitions. 

 

 

Clare PPN thanks you for the opportunity to make this submission and we welcome 
any enquiries in respect of any aspect of it. 

 




